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Prayer for Our School 
Lord Jesus, You revealed Your glory on the mountain at Your transfiguration.  Shine Your light on us, 
transform our hearts, and help us follow You always. Amen. 
 
Special Dates 
Wednesday, July 16     Little Tykes Playtime, Walton Park, 6pm 
July 20-25                     Totus Tuus Camp 
August 6                       Parish Feast Day Picnic, 5-8pm 
August 11-14                Choir Camp 
August 20                     Little Tykes Playtime, Willowbrooke Commons, 6pm 
 
Events and Opportunities 
Totus Tuus - This Catholic youth program includes catechesis, music, and FUN.  Children from 4 years-
old through sixth grade participate Monday, July 21-Friday, July 25 from 9am - 2:30pm.  Students in 7th 
grade - 12th grade participate Sunday, July 20 - Thursday, July 24 6pm-8:15pm.  This is also a great 
chance for parents to volunteer!  Any hours served count toward the family volunteer obligation. 
Click here to sign up your child to participate: Register 
Click here to volunteer: Volunteer 
Click here to donate food: Donations 
 
Parish Feast Day Picnic - We are celebrating the Feast of the Transfiguration on Wednesday, August 
6th with a picnic!  We are hoping you can join us!  Not only will this be a fun event, it's a great opportunity 
to get a few hours of volunteering done for your required hours!  Sign up here to volunteer: Volunteer 
 
Choir Camp - Does your child love to sing? Children ages 7 and up who have completed first grade are 
welcome to participate in Choir Camp!  Camp takes place August 11 - 14 from 9am - 12pm and August 
14th from 6pm - 7:30pm.  Children will be singing at the 6:30pm Vigil Mass for the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary.  Cost is $40/child or $75/family.  Click here to register: Choir Camp 
 
We are hiring! 
We have positions currently open at our school: Music teacher, Extended Day Coordinator, and 
Custodian.  Please see the archdiocesan website for details here: Careers, or contact Sue Berthiaume. 
 
Mrs. B.'s Bulletin 
I hope all families are enjoying the summer!  We are continuing to make improvements to our school 
throughout these months so the students return to an even better environment!  For example, all ceiling 
lights have been replaced with new, more energy efficient lighting, due to a grant from Xcel.  We are 
creating an Art classroom for all students to use for their Art specialist class, as well as preparing for 
Spanish for grades 3-8.  We are also gearing up for some major events in the fall: Middle School's trip to 
Eagle Bluff, Walk-A-Thon, and Trunk or Treat!  Please pray for our school throughout the summer, and be 
sure to spread the word about Transfiguration! We still have space in many classrooms and would love to 
welcome more children to our family of families! 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/5f641d30-fad9-4b77-8cfa-6e9113361127
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084EABAB2DA1FC1-55727015-volunteering#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084EABAB2DA1FC1-55727267-food#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A044EA5AB2DA6FA7-55637878-feast#/
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/763420ca-6b5d-444b-bd17-7356bfc3229e
https://careers.archspm.org/?show_results=1&query&location=Oakdale%2C%20mn

